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Whilst continuing to be generally supportive of the Draft Leppington Precinct Plan, we would like to 
submit a clarification to our submission of 18 December 2014 in regards to the connection of 
Camden Valley Way and Campbelltown Road by an extension of St Andrews Road. 

We are very mindful and agree with the concerns raised in the submissions that you received from 
Sister Jocelyn Kramer of the Carmelite Nuns and the Fr Paul Maunder and Fr Gregory Burke of the 
Discalced Carmelite Order. A major four-lane road would significantly alter the peaceful amenity of 
the Retreat Centres conducted by these orders and have the potential to negatively impact on the 
long term historical use of these sites. 

It would be important that the green space afforded by the Scenic Hills area be preserved for the 
benefit of future generations. 
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